
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence office@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek assistance, or 
obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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13 May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Year 11 Yearbooks 
 
I'm delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a Class of 2021 Yearbook 
for your child. 
 
We are working with Fizz-Yearbooks, the UK's premier supplier of Yearbooks and are eagerly 
anticipating what is sure to be a wonderful keepsake for students to treasure throughout the rest of 
their lives.  
 
We are currently in the process of collecting information, portraits, photographs, comments and 
memories that will fill the pages of the Yearbook. The finished book is sure to bring back many 
happy memories and is the perfect way of capturing all of those priceless moments from their school 
years that have flown by so quickly. The professional designers at Fizz are putting together a 
bespoke Yearbook for us, based entirely on the school’s input and ideas, that will be unique to The 
Buckingham School Leavers of 2021. 
 
The cost of the Yearbook is £25.  If you would like to order a copy, please make payment in full via 
ParentMail by Friday 28th May. Unfortunately, we are not able to extend this order deadline so we 
will not be able to accept any orders after this date.  The school will not be ordering any spare 
copies, so please ensure you order before the closing date to avoid disappointment! 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions regarding this. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss P Matthews 
Mental Health Lead 
pmatthews@buckinghamschool.org  
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